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"If you don’t guess 
who I am in three 
guesses I ’ll kiss you.” 
Carol: Davey Jones,
Thomas Jefferson, San
ta Clause."

Dear Pam:
I have a real hon

est to goodness prob
lem! I am going to 
graduate from, .high 
s-chool this year and 
I can’t decide what I 
want to do. My folks 
tell me to go on to 
college but I don’t 
really want to. See
ing as how I can't 
make up my mind what 
I want to do I think 
I should just live at 
home until I decide 
what to do. My folks 
say that I ’m not go
ing to spong off 
them the rest of my 
life* -Do you think 
they should kick 
their own .daughter 
out of her home?

Out In The Cold 
Dear Out:
Why don’t you lpuy 2 

acres of land and se
cede from the union!

Pam Flanders
Dear Pam;
My .problem is 13 

years old— and(of all 
the luck) a sister* 
My mother says she’s 
going through a stage 
--but what do I do in 
the mean time? She 
wants to borrow all 
my blouses, sweaters, 
and assecories that 
she can possibly get 
by with wearing (re
gardless of how she 
looks in them,) Then 
when she returns them 
they’re a complete 
mess. If "she returns 
them, however , she 
has a great knack for 
loosing or breaking 
everything.
To top it off--she

resents everything 
everyone says and
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thinks we’re all 
’’picking” on her. May
be I’m getting old
and mean-- but much
more of these antics 
and I’m going to lose 
every little ounce of 
patience I have left. 
Any suggestions?

Nearing the End 
Dear Nearing:

Lose your patience 
and cut off that 
bread line. Confirm 
that sister's acqui- 
sations and make it 
clear to her that not 
being friends . any 
more includes the dis
use of your clothes 
by her.

Pam Flanders

Where A re  
■ You....

Boys Host 
Hay ride
turned to Dickinson’s.
Those who attended- 

were Harold Dickinson, 
Janice Klinke, Dennis 
Westwood, Michele 
Frost, Eddie McCully, 
Aletha Stephenson, 
Tom Irwin, Janet Ape- 
land, Charles Newton, 
Carol Davis, Harold 
Newton, Jeanne West- 
wood, Ted Clarke, Dar
lene Banning, Jean 
Nordahl, Virginia La
tham, Cody Stark, Jo- 
Anne Clark, Noel Wil
liams, Anne Held, 
Charles Anderson, 3ar- 
bara Ann Morgan, Fred 
Pitman, Sandy Shay; 
Randy Schermerhorn, 
and Bee Gee Gwynn.

.Dennis: "I under stand 
’kissing speaks the 
language of love.” 
Michele: "Yes?” 
Dennis: "Well, let's
talk things over.”
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Charles came up and 
pu.t his hands over 
Carol’s eves and said.

For. Your 
EVERGREEN 
Subscription . 
Mail $1.00 To 
TheL Evergreen,

// /✓/. , gV' g

y i A l i U D l i D A S l T ] !
ART HURL  GUSTAFASON 

Box 176 Eureka, Montana
Telephone .

' ■ 5011 '$obiv  •


